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Club Anniversaries. 

No Anniversaries this week. 

Weekly Wake-up 
Upcoming Programs 

 Nov 13 - Patricia O’Hagan Dean of Health & Human Services at VIU 

 Nov 20 - Rotary Information Meeting 

 Nov 27 - Disaster Aid Canada 
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Please send content and photos for the Weekly Wake-up to robbmowbray@telus.net 

Club Birthdays 

No Birthdays this week. 

Christmas Auction Beer and Burger Coming 

Up!!… 

This year’s Christmas Auction Beer and Burger will be held 
Dec. 12, 2019,from 5:00-8:30 pm at the Old City Station 
Pub. 150 Skinner Street. Wine draw - Dave Thompson will 
be collecting bottles of wine for a wine draw. Denise Larson 
is in charge of the Silent Auction.  Please start thinking of 
Auction items and possible others outside of our club who 
would care to donate.  Items of baking are always a great 
hit. Our goal is to raise at least $4000. 
 
The regular meeting for Dec. 11, 2019 will be cancelled.   

Link to Daybreak Calendar… 

http://www.daybreakrotary.ca/index.php?p=1_14 

Sunshine Ladies reminder... 
A reminder...If any members know of another member who is ill or who has had a death in the family, 
please let our Sunshine Ladies, Sher or Donna know, so that they can send out a card on behalf of the 
club. Thank you.  

Club Duties 
If you are unable to fulfill your duty,  

PLEASE FIND A REPLACEMENT,  

then let the meeting chair know.  

November 13th, 2019 

Front Door Greeters:  

Patrick Maguire  

      & Caitlin Mangiacasale-Ashford 

Front-of-House: 

Karin Mattern 

Invocation:  

Jeff Boegel 

Introductions:  

Kyle Eagle 

Rotary Minute:  

Sher Holubowich 

50/50:   

Bill Brendon 

Sgt at Arms: 

Denise Davidson 

 

November 20th, 2019 

Front Door Greeters: 

Bonnie Murrell & Teresa Nielson 

Front-of-House: 

Karin Mattern 

Invocation : 

Ev Boegh 

Introductions: 

Rod Fay 

Rotary Minute: 

Patrick Maguire 

50/50: 

Bill Brendon 

Sgt at Arms: 

Daryl Knievel 

 

November 27th, 2019 

Front Door Greeters:  

Darlington Onyeka & Doug Pearson 

Front-of-House: 

Karin Mattern 

Invocation:  

Don Bonner 

Introductions:  

Sheila Forrest 

Rotary Minute:  

San Mahara 

50/50:   

Bonnie Murrell 

Sgt at Arms 

Graham Calder 

Meeting Notes: 

Bill Hardy 

Meeting Notes: 

Janice Perrino or  

Janice Krall 

Meeting Notes: 

Terry Rogers 



 

 

Rotary Contacts 

Club President: 

Doug Lum 

Past President: 

Ev Boegh 

Vice President: 

Christine McAuley 

Club Secretary: 

Sheila Forrest 

Club Treasurer: 

Terry Rogers 

Club President Elect: 

Anna Jones 

 

International Service Director: 

Graham Calder 

Community Service Director: 

Dave Perry 

Youth Service Director: 

Bill Hardy 

Club Service Director: 

Sher Holubowich 

Member Service Director: 

Rod Fay 

 

Bulletin Editor: 

Robb Mowbray 

 

Assistant Governor Area 4: 

 Wayne Anderson 

District Governor 2019-2020: 

Maureen Fritz-Roberts 

RI President 2019-2020: 

Mark Daniel Maloney 

 

 Make-ups 
To ensure that your make-up in-

formation is properly recorded, 

send any info on extra meetings 

attended, extra committee work, 

service projects, online work, etc. 

to Denise Davidson.  

 

~~~~~~~ 

Four Way Test 
1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL and 

BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all 

concerned? 
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Rotary Club Meet ings  
Monday – Parksville, Bayside Inn, Noon 
1st, 2nd, 3rd Tuesday – Nanaimo North, Nanaimo Golf Club, 6:10 pm 
Wednesday – Nanaimo Oceanside, Nanaimo Golf Club 5 p.m. 
Thursday – Lantzville – ABC Restaurant on Mary Ellen Drive, 7 a.m. 
Friday – Nanaimo – Coast Bastion Inn, 12:15 p.m. 

Meeting Notes - Nov 6.2019 submitted by  Randall Taylor, photos by Donna Allen  
President Doug opened the meeting with club members singing ‘O Canada’ accompanied by Rod Mont. This 

was followed by invocation. 

 

Introduction of visiting Rotarians included Jason Bradley from the downtown club. Jason 

is leader for the Area 4 Youth Exchange program. Also introduced were Rotary Exchange 

students Catherine Chen from Taiwan and Igor Kowalski from Poland.  

 

Past President Ev let us know about the Youth Reconciliation Conference. The Multi-

Cultural Society and Rotary provided $10,000 for this event. 

 

Denise Larson provided a Rotary Moment where she detailed some 

of the accomplishments of our club in the nearly 25 years of our his-

tory. Denise reminded us that we have lots to celebrate considering 

that we have done so many projects in the community; roofing, fencing, building bathrooms, 

creating the Parkway Challenge, Swing into Spring, planting trees and flowers . . . and as 

many international projects. 

 

Nelson Allen reminded us of the “Every Rotarian, Every Year” cam-

paign to raise, at minimum, $25 USD from every Rotarian. Nelson 

provided the example of how these funds can supports projects like 

the Nepal Mobile Medical facility, where the Mid Island Group provided $6,000, which was 

matched many times, raising a total of $40,000 for the project.   

 

Rod Mont encourages us to include our exchange students in events and activities, Con-

tact Rod to arrange. 

 

Tyler Vaughan provided a “Classification Talk” this morning. This was an emotional and 

captivating presentation of his approach to life.  

 

Tyler’s profession is Cannabis Ambassador, working with Salvation Botanicals. He sees his 

role as “bringing people together for a common interest”. This, Tyler sees, is like Rotary – 

for the betterment of all. 

 

Tyler was born in Sechelt, raised in Richmond, lived in Kelowna and then to Vancouver 

Island; finishing high school in Ladysmith. Joined the armed forces after graduating from 

high school and spent 3 years in the army. Tyler credits the army with helping him to focus 

and to mature. He served as an electronics technologist while in the army.  

 

Moving to Calgary when released from the army, Tyler tried electrician apprenticeship and 

then started as a personal trainer and yoga instructor. Yoga taught Tyler to understand 

simplicity and gratitude.  

Returning to Nanaimo, Tyler shared that this was the darkest moments of his life. He could not overcome his 

depression. He took 3 years to climb out of depression and learn that mental health is a very large issue for his 

generation. This issue has touched, in some way, nearly everyone. Tyler recognized the opportunities that 

Nanaimo presents and looks for greater involvement with the community and Rotary. 

  

Announcements: 

Denise Fraser is bringing cooked lobsters and fresh scallops from Nova Scotia. The order should arrive on De-

cember 5th. Contact Denise (soon) if you want to add your own order. 

Graham still needs some volunteers to help with the Clipper 50/50 fundraiser. Contact Graham for particulars. 

 

Draws: 

This week’s winner of the 50/50 was President Doug. 

Foundation draw was won by Eileen Tatton. 

 

Sgt at Arms collected fines and Happy Bucks.  We recited the Four Way Test and said our goodbyes. 
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